WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL

White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA
Telephone: 01603 419203 Fax: 01603 424651
Email: office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk



@whitewomanlane



Best News ...

Dear Parents/ Carers,



Welcome Back Everyone! We hope you all had a wonderful break and are refreshed and raring to go for the Spring Term!

Best News is brief this week due to the short, first week of term but we will be up and running as normal next week with plenty of information to report!

name f						
The	W	00	k	Δ	hon	А

Mon. Dancing School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm Yrs 5&6 Tag Rugby Lunchtime (before second sitting) Tues 10th Guitars Yr 4 Korfball Lunchtime (before second sitting) **Drums** pm in the mobile Yr 4 Parents How Hill Meeting 6.30pm School Hall 11th Wed. Guitars Cross Country Training Lunchtime (before second sitting) Skillforce - The Princes Trust 4.30pm finish Keyboard lessons pm Music Room Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite 12th Yr 5&6 Korfball Thur. Lunchtime (before second sitting) Samba Club pm School Hall **Drums** pm Mobile 13th Fri. No Gym Club

Dates for Your Diary

W/C 30th January

W/C 6th February

Monday 20th February

W/C 13th February

Thursday 2nd March

Friday 31st

Assertive Mentoring Meetings

Yr4 How Hill

Poetry Reading Week

Half Term

World Book Day

March Celebration Assembly

Monday 3rd - Monday 17th April Easter Break (return to School Tuesday 18th April)

HOUSE POINTS



Buckingham
Balmoral
Sandringham
Windsor

(Green) (Blue) (Yellow)

(Red)

Total - 34 Total - 32 Total - 20

Total - 22

House Points will be reported next week!

THE ATTENDANCE CUP



Was awarded to
45
With attendance of
100%

For the week 12th - 16th December 2016

School closures in adverse weather



December has been incredibly mild but could January be a different story?! Many schools face difficulties as a result of adverse weather, particularly during periods of very low

temperature and heavy snow. I am sure that you acknowledge that it is a difficult decision that sometimes has to be made as to whether to temporarily close the school for safety reasons and it is never a decision that is taken lightly.

In some circumstances closure is unavoidable, for example where there would not be enough staff on school sites to ensure pupil safety or the school site cannot be cleared sufficiently to be safe for all who attend the premises. We also have to take into account the travelling conditions and risk assess whether pupils, parents and staff can travel safely to and from school.

In a situation where there has been snowfall and our school is open, pupils will only be allowed to play outside, at lunch and break times, if they have suitable clothing and footwear i.e. Wellingtons/snow boots and warm clothing and overcoats.

Volunteer Needed



We are looking for a volunteer with an hour or two to spare to help in the school library, covering new books and listening to children read.

Volunteers are subject to a Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check.

If you are interested, please contact the School Office.

Thank you.



